
Dear parents and carers, 

it's been a very emotional and hard to say good buy to some of our children these 

last few weeks as they all had amazing journeys and so many beautiful memories. 

I'm sending you some pictures from their last day at coin Street. 

Reading Champion Update 

As you know we have been encouraging all the children to take part in our Book 

Club and enjoy our books with their families. One of our Discoverers' leaver, who has 

been with us since baby room, was really determined and keen to take part and over 

the course of 50 weeks he was able to take home the very last level badge and 

certificate awards for outstanding dedication and commitment. 

Congratulations from all of us! 

Wishing you a lovely weekend! 

Soraia and the Team 

 


